
     City of Hesper ia 
 

 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF  

CANCELLATION 

 
 

REGULAR MEETING 
DEVELOPMENT REVIEW COMMITTEE 

 
I, Maricruz Montes, Planning Specialist to the Development Review Committee for the City 
of Hesperia, California, declare as follows: 

 
Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled meeting of 
the Hesperia City Development Review Committee, scheduled 
for Wednesday, January 8, 2025, at 10:00 a.m., has been 
cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting will be: 
 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 22, 2025, BEGINNING at 10:00 a.m.  

 
 I, Maricruz Montes, Planning Specialist to the Development Review Committee, do hereby 

certify that I caused to be posted and notified Members of the foregoing Notice of 
Cancellation on December 18, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. pursuant to California Government Code 
54955. 

 
 
 
           _________________________________  

       Maricruz Montes, Secretary to the 
Development Review Committee

 


